
Jane Hutt AM
Minister for Finance and Government Business

8 October 2015

Dear Minister

Fourth Assembly Legacy: request for additional information following the evidence 
session on 24 September

Thank you for attending the evidence session on 24 September 2015. 

During the meeting, we discussed the extent to which widening the scope of the 
draft budget equality impact assessments to include socio-economic 
disadvantage had been successful.  Following the meeting, Members asked that I 
write to you asking whether any evaluation of this had been undertaken and, if so, 
whether you could provide the Committee with details of the outcome. 

I look forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely,

Christine Chapman AC / AM

Cadeirydd / Chair


